
Pro	Performance	Athletics,	herein	known	as	“PPA”	requires	that	all	parents	wishing	to	proceed	in	our	after	
school	and	pickup	program	fully	complete	our	registration	form.		Since	there	are	often	unforeseen	
variables	when	picking	your	children	up	from	school,	we	will	ask	that	that	all	parents	pay	in	full	at	the	
beginning	of	each	week	on	Monday.	
Please	note:		There	is	no	refund	and	no	credit	issued	for	missed	days	due	to	illness	or	missed	school	days.	
The	daily	rate	is	charged	for	all	days	in	which	you	registered.	
	
The	daily	rate	for	our	combined	pickup	and	after	school	program	is	$35.00	per	day	or	$165.00	per	week.	
NO	REFUND	AND	NO	CREDIT	WILL	BE	GIVEN	FOR	MISSED	DAYS.		After	school	programs	will	run	until	
5:30	PM.		As	a	community	based	program,	we	fully	understand	that	instances	may	occur	where	you	may	
run	late.		“PPA”	will	not	charge	a	late	fee	unless	you	arrive	past	6:00PM.		“PPA”	will	charge	a	late	fee	of	$10	
for	every	half	hour	beyond	6PM.		If	a	late	pick	up	is	a	must—it	should	be	presumed	that	you	are	late	if	you	
arrive	(5)	minutes	past	6:00PM	and	can	expect	to	pay	the	late	fee	accordingly.	

For	the	purpose	of	safety	and	accountability,	“PPA”	will	require	the	names,	relationship(s)	to	the	athlete	
and	contact	information	of	all	individuals	that	will	be	allowed	to	pick	up	your	child.		Only	those	individuals	
that	you	list	as	“authorized”	on	your	registration	form	will	be	allowed	to	pick	up	your	child.		It	is	the	
responsibility	of	the	parent(s)	to	inform	“PPA”	of	any	changes	in	your	child’s	schedule	or	authorized	
members	for	pick-up	throughout	the	year.	

To	register	for	the	“PPA”	AFTER	SCHOOL	PROGRAM	please	return	the	completed	registration	form	to	our	
facility,	along	with	a	copy	of	the	letter	that	you	provided	to	your	child’s	school	allowing	“PPA”	permission	
to	pick	up	your	child.		Regrettably,	without	these	items,	“PPA”	will	not	be	allowed	to	pick	up	your	child.

Please	notify	us	if	your	child	is	absent	form	school	by	calling	(843)	388-4673	prior	to	1:30PM.	If	there	is	no	
answer,	please	leave	a	voice	message.	The	facility	opens	its	doors	at	7AM.		If	the	phone	isn’t	answered	
immediately,	messages	are	checked	frequently	throughout	the	day.	Unfortunately,	we	do	not	and	will	not	
deduct	for	days	absent	even	when	notifying	us	with	a	call.	

Since	our	training	facility	is	located	in	the	Charleston	County	School	District,	we	will	adhere	to	the	calendar	
as	distributed	by	Charleston	County.		We	recognize	that	some	of	our	after	school	parents	reside	outside	the	
Charleston	County	School	District.		As	such,	we	will	accommodate	your	school	schedules.		On	days	that	
Charleston	County	School	has	early	release,	your	child	will	be	picked	up	unless	you	make	other	
arrangements.		(There	is	no	additional	fee	charged	for	“early	release”	days	for	those	children	that	have	pre-
registered	in	our	“weekly”	pick	up	program.	

		On	National	Holidays	and	speci`ic	days	that	“PPA”	is	closed,	we	will	not	host	the	after	school	program	
unless	speci`ically	notated.		As	a	reminder….	SHOULD	YOUR	CHILD	ATTEND	OR	CANCEL	ONCE	HE/SHE	
HAS	REGISTERED	FOR	OUR	PROGRAM,	THERE	IS	NO	REFUND	AND	NO	CREDIT.		

Should	you	have	any	questions	pertaining	to	this	program,	registration	or	its	policies,	please	call		(843)	
388-4673	or	email	Natasha@properformanceathletics.com

Thank	you	for	your	time	and	consideration.		

Natasha	Lanzarin
Owner/Operations
Pro	Performance	Athletics												
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